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Peck, Amanda

From: Peck, Amanda

Sent: 09 September 2014 17:27

To: Steve.Deeble@vincibamnuttall.co.uk

Cc: Jack Lawrence

Subject: 2014/4732/P and 2014/4731/P - nma's for tott court road station entrances.... but....

Attachments: TCR - 2014-4731-P.pdf; TCR - 2014-4732-P.pdf

Steve,  
 
Please find attached the decision notice for the above application, issued on behalf of the Director 
of Culture and Environment and sent by email only.  
 
It is important to us to find out what our customers think about the service we provide. To help us 
in this respect, we would be very grateful if you could take a few moments to complete our online 
planning applicants’ survey. We will use the information you give us to monitor and improve our 
services. 
 
Regards  
 
Amanda Peck 
Principal Planning Officer 
 
Telephone: 020 7974 5885 


